
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greensboro Gazette 
Greensboro, Oregon — Tuesday, January 25, 2015 — 

Weather 
Temperature: 42F 
Precipitation: 30% 
Humidity: 90% 
Overcast 
 

 

Arrested for 
Bathing in 
Shorts 
Recently it was 
brought to my 
attention that a 
citizen of Greensboro 
was arrested for 
bathing in the fountain. 
When I asked about 
the date this 
occurred, no one 
could remember. 
 
I sought out the 
individual in question  

Arsonist on a 
Spree 
 
Reports keep coming 
in concerning fires in 
the downtown core 
and shopping areas.  

Greensboro 
expands! 
Recently more land 
permits were obtained 
and city drawings 
were produced by 
Kyle and Jasmyn, as 
they prepared to 
expand the city. 
 
Once more they met 
with contractors and 
city planners, laid out 
where every building 
would be built and 
delegated the work. 

to gather more 
information on 
what happened. As I 
sat with him, he 
informed me that he 
had been bathing in 
the fountain with his 
shorts on when he 
was arrested. 
 
He stated that he was 
thrown in a cell for 
several days with 
minimal food and 
refused his clothing 
until he was released. 
He later added that 
he harbored no ill 
feelings that it 
happened in the past.  
 
I have yet to speak 
with the State Police 
about this matter. 
 
(January, 2015) 
 

Over the past few 
days there has been a 
fire a day. With no 
word on cause or 
who is responsible for 
the blazes many are 
concerned about their 
families and their 
homes.           
 
Is this the work of 
one individual or a 
group? 
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Quickly construction 
began and the new 
area took shape with 
buildings and foliage. 

 

 

 

Little one 
found in Park 
alone 
While an individual of 
Greensboro was out 
enjoying the city they 
happened to notice a 
small child in the park 
alone. After speaking 
with the little one they 
realized she lost her 
family and soon called 
the State Troopers. 
 
I happened to come 
across the area on 
my way home and 
found the park 
blocked by one of the 
State Troopers 
vehicles. After 
speaking with Col 
Benelli and another 
Trooper, it was 
learned that she had 
been living with her 
grandparents who 
recently passed away. 

Rabbits and 
Owls Oh My! 
 
Out during one of my 
daily walks I happened 
to find a rather large 
rabbit in the 
playground by the 
Bank. I did not 
approach as I did not 
want to scare the 
animal away. I 
carefully watched it 
nibble on some grass. 
 
Again the other night 
while walking with my 
niece we came upon 
another large animal 
and together we tried 
to figure out what it 
was. After being told 
to remain a safe  

Grand Opening 
of new Section 
Last night a number 
of Greensboro's 
citizens climbed a 
wooden ladder proper 
next to the new 
Family Connections 
building to attend 
another grand opening 
celebration. 
 
With great music and 
food those in 
attendance celebrated 
the expansion of 
Greensboro and 
welcomed her new 
citizens. 

If you know more 
about the little one 
and if she safely 
within the care of 
someone the 
newspaper would 
greatly appreciate the 
update. 

distance away my 
brave niece 
approached and we 
realized it was an owl 
on the ground 
 
I cannot help but 
wonder what they are 
consuming as they are 
so large. Hopefully 
they are friendly and 
do not bring harm to 
the little ones who 
frequent the city 
parks. 
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Be on the 
Look Out! 
Mikayla Claw, age 24 
License number: 1454411 
faces the following 
charges: drunk driving, 
speeding, reckless 
driving, fleeing the 
scene of an accident, 
assaulting an officer 
and using a hairpin to 
pick the lock of the 
cell to escape. She is 
unarmed, but highly 
intoxicated and not 
thinking clearly. 

 

 

 

 

Trash Pick up 
Monday and Friday 
are garbage pickup 
days. Please have 
your cans at the 
curb first thing in the 
morning to ensure 
they are emptied, 
otherwise your trash 
will remain until the 
next pick up day. 

Fire Drill 
Tomorrow the Fire 
and Rescue 
Department will be 
having a mock fire 
drill. 

All are invited to 
participate. 

Seeking 
Employment? 
Several departs are 
seeking like-minded 
individuals to join their 
ranks. 

- Fire and Rescue 
- Oregon State 

Police 
- Legal 

Department 
- Newspaper 

See each department 
for more information 
and an application. 

 

 

Farm Starts 
Production 
Planting of crops has 
commenced in the 
farmers fields. 
Livestock has also 
been purchased and 
now roams about. 
 
Look for local items 
to soon hit our 
market. 

Support Your 
Local Vendors 
If you have not 
already done so, take 
some time out to 
support our local 
shops 

- Le Bistro 

- Scarlett’s Shop 

- {Lil Big Me} 

- Styles N’ Smiles 
Salon and Spa  

Gazette 
Contest 
Closes tomorrow at 
4pm slt if you wish to 
enter the contest in 
creating the cover 
and logo for the 
paper. 
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Truehaven 
Daycare and 
Foster Home 
Do you require child 
care for your little 
one while you are at 
work, out shopping or 
spending time with 
that special someone?  
 
Are you a child looking 
for a safe place to 
go because you are 
homeless or something 
is happening at home? 
 
Consider Truehaven 
for all your needs. 

Happy 
Birthday! 
Happy birthday to all 
of you who have or 
had birthdays in 
January!

 

Have a question 
you wish to 
ask? 
The Gazette now has 
an advice column that 
is awaiting your 
questions. 

Do not wish to have 
others know who is 
writing the question? 

The Gazette respects 
your privacy. 

All questions are to be 
submitted to the 
Gazette’s mailbox. 

 

Welcome to 
Greensboro! 
I would like to welcome 
all new Citizens to 
Greensboro 

May it be your 
forever home and 
everything that you 
and your family may 
require. 

Story Tips and 
Responses 
Did you see or hear 
something that 
occurred in 
Greensboro? 

Read something you 
want to respond to? 

Your tips and 
responses can be 
submitted to the 
Gazette’s mailbox in 
City Hall, second floor. 

Greensboro’s 
Got Talent 
February 8 at 4pm 

Want to participate? 

Have questions? See 

Mira Lynn McKinley 

 

 

Advertising 

Do you have a 
business you would like 
to promote?  

Look no further! 

The Gazette has 
spaces available for 
your every need! 


